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09/06/2019  19:34:422019/2785/T PETITNOBJ

E

 Janine Objection

08/06/2019  23:45:262019/2785/T OBJ Dmitri Alibegov I object to the proposal. The trees are mature trees which provide privacy and enjoyment to all buildings 

behind 30 Glenilla Road including 18 Belsize Park Gardens, and removing them will expose our building, 

especially considering the plans to replace the current building at 30 Glenilla road by a bigger one.

09/06/2019  19:01:092019/2785/T OBJ Tanja Blum Today I have been notified by a neighbour that the above two trees are in danger to be felled. Whatever the 

reason for this might be, it is not acceptable to fell trees as these are more important than ever for the 

environment we live in i.e pollution etc. and should have priority over anything else but safety.

10/06/2019  16:07:432019/2785/T OBJ Eldred Evans OBJECT

Strongly object to the felling of these trees for personal and selfish reasons - "shading and low amenity value".

These trees have a huge amenity value to the Area and the Environment.

Eldred Evans

Chair

Belsize Conservation Area Advisory Committee.

08/06/2019  15:44:112019/2785/T OBJ Andrea Coscelli Dear Sir/Madam.   This application follows the approval a few weeks ago of a major redevelopment of the site 

in the Belsize Park conservation area.   The major redevelopment had received many objections and one of 

the key safeguards for the residents at the back of the house on Belsize Park Gardens is the presence of the 

two large Sycamore trees.  It is therefore extremely cynical to try sneakily to materially affect the terms of the 

original application afterwards with this (separate) application.   The report going earlier this year to the 

Council members to recommend the approval of the application for the demolition of the house at paragraph 

10.2 supports "the proposed L-shaped Garden Room [that] has been designed with the retention of the large 

Sycamore tree in mind." That report also refers to an expert assessment that the construction work will not 

affect the roots of the tree.   It is therefore in my mind illegal to try to get this approval separately from the main 

application. If the council is too weak to oppose this approach, I will ensure that my legal rights are preserved 

through the appeal process.   (I run a large Government agency and I deal daily with similar attempts to 

subvert public law.)

Separately, even if the house was not in the process of facing a major demolition and development process, it 

would seem completely irrational for Camden Council, in the midst of a climate change emergency, to accept 

the removal of two large and healthy Sycamore trees that have been there for decades to simply favour the 

"landscaping of the garden" at the property.  Best regards.   Dr Andrea Coscelli
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